
 

9th December 2022 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

13TH DECEMBER YEAR 5 ART 

PROJECT 

14TH DECEMBER PANTOMIME 

RECEPTION-YEAR 6 

15TH DEC—CHRISTMAS 

FAIR , BINGO, GROTTO 

& RAFFLE 3.45—5PM—

ALL FRIENDS & 

FAMILIES WELCOME 

16TH EYFS NATIVITY 

PERFORMANCE 2.15  

ALL FAMILIES AND 

PARISH WELCOME TO 

SCHOOL 

19TH DECEMBER KS1 & 

KS2 NATIVITY 

PERFORMANCE AT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 2PM—ALL 

FAMILIES  FRIENDS AND 

PARISH WELCOME 

20TH DEC 12 NOON—

FINISH FOR HALF TERM 

(SEE PAGE 2 FOR PE DAYS 

FROM JANUARY) 
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This week all the children have enjoyed learning about 

Christmas and its meaning across the globe. Year 1 had a 

fantastic time at the Museum exploring animals and their 

habitats, Year 5 and 6 enjoyed the Advent Service at the 

Metropolitan Cathedral with many other primary and 

secondary schools and the Christingle that year 3, 5 and 6 

presented was beautifully delivered through scripture and 

song. 

 

 



UN Rights of the Child 

 

  

Article 2 

All children have these 

rights, no matter who they 

are, where they live, what 

their parents do, what 

language they speak, 

what their religion is, 

whether they are a boy or 

girl, what their culture is, 

whether they have a 

disability, whether they are 

rich or poor. No child 

should be treated unfairly 

on any basis.  

 

PE days from January: 

Nursery - Friday 

Reception -Tuesday 

Y1 - Friday 

Y2 - Monday 

Y3 - Tuesday 

Y4 - Wednesday 

Y5 - Swimming on Tuesday 

AM - Coach leaves at 9:00 so 

children must be on time 

Y6 - PE Wednesday 

 

Due to the colder weather 

the children can wear 

a plain Black/Navy/Red jog-

ging suit with a white PE T-

shirt and black trainers/

pumps.  

Details of after school clubs 

to follow. 

Don’t forget to dress warmly for the cold 

weather and look at energy saving ideas 

where you can: 

 



CLASS OF THE WEEK 

YEAR 2 

. 

Year 2 have had a busy week preparing for all the wonderful Christmas events. They have been 

creating some amazing art work for the fair and practising the songs for the performance. We 

also had the school Christmas dinner, which was full of festivity and laughter and thoroughly 

enjoyed by all.  

In Maths, we have been using our base 10 to explore adding and subtracting 10s. We have also 

been solving number problems by applying this knowledge.  

In English we have just finished an amazing story called ‘My Name is not Refugee. Through this 

book we have been learning many skills such as using 

commas in a list and adverbs and adjectives to make our 

writing more interesting. We wrote a letter home through 

the eyes of the boy in the story, applying what we had 

learnt in our writing.  

In History we have enjoyed exploring the lives of some 

significant people, such as Rosa Parks, Nelson Mandela 

and Ibn Battuta. We also plotted the journey of Ibn 

Battuta on a map enabling us to explore the different 

countries he experienced on his travels. We are now 

looking forward to all the exciting Christmas events that 

Sacred Heart has planned for us.  
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